
  

April 18, 2021 

Millbrook Homes 

2255 Providence Highway 

Walpole, MA 02081 

Dear Millbrook Homes: 

Many homeowners know how difficult it is to find good and honest contractors, but 

working with Millbrook Homes these past two years, has been positively refreshing 

compared to previous contracting experiences. From the first day my Mom and I walked 

into your office and sat down with Karen to talk through our ideas for an in-law addition, 

and right through the construction process, moving in and landscaping, it was an absolute 

pleasure to work with you.  

I want to thank the entire construction crew (Cary, Dennis, Thomas, Mike F., Mike M., and 

the subs) for the wonderful job they did building the in-law apartment for my Mom. And 

even though at times I may not have been the easiest client, Cary, the owner, always took 

the time to listen to me, explain and always tried his best to accommodate my requests.  

I want to specially thank Karen and Cary Orlandi for helping my Mom and I design a great 

in-law suite – my Mom loves her new private space, it turned out so much more beautiful 

than we ever expected.   

All the best, 

Sheila 


